PRESS RELEASE

8th October 2008 

For immediate release
IPOA Request Compensation Fund
(Irish Property Owners Association)
The IPOA request that the Minister for Environment, Mr. John Gormley T.D., immediately set up a fund for compensating landlords for losses incurred in the mismanagement and delays of the PRTB process.  Funds currently held by the PRTB, amounting to approximately €15 million, were paid by landlords for the purpose of inspections by Local Authorities, that have never taken place and money remains unallocated.   

Huge rent arrears that can never be recovered are resulting from delays in the PRTB’s dispute resolution services with non paying tenants allowed to remain in properties and abuse their privilege.  
Now landlords are contemplating illegal evictions and not taking rent assistance tenants anymore.
We need immediate action to avoid this process from happening and demand legal change urgently to the legislation.
For further information, contact Margaret McCormick 01-8276000 e-mail: info@ipoa.ie www.ipoa.ie
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